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June 13, 2024 
 
Mysheika Roberts, MD, Health Commissioner  
Columbus Public Health  
240 Parsons Ave. 
Columbus, OH  43215 
 
Project No. 02520011DS1424 
 
Dear Dr. Roberts: 
           
The Ohio Department of Health (ODH) is reallocating $22,250.00 in funds to increase your total award to $111,250.00. 
Your agency must submit a budget revision based on $111,250.00 in total funds no later than Monday, July 8, 2024, via 
the online Grants Management Information System (GMIS) and in accordance with Ohio Grants Administration Policies 
and Procedures (OGAPP), or your agency may lose its opportunity for these additional funds. 
 
For this reallocation, $22,250.00 is for providing dental sealants to students in qualifying schools in the School-based 
Dental Sealant Program and should be added to the GMIS budget for Deliverable 1. 
 
Your agency will receive a revised Notice of Award after the budget revision is approved by ODH. Since this budget 
revision is required by ODH to adjust your grant award, it will not count against the number of budget revisions available 
this fiscal year. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Tina Fulks, School-based Oral Health Program Coordinator, via email at 
Tina.Fulks@odh.ohio.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dyane Gogan Turner 
 
Dyane Gogan Turner 
Chief, Bureau of Child and Family Health 
 
C: Eva Harrison, RDH, Program Director 
 Tina Fulks, Oral Health Specialist 
 GMIS Subrecipient file 
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